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14 March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are writing to you to let you know that Y6 will be going on a geography field trip on 
Thursday 23rd March as part of their topic work. We will be taking the train to Arlesey to carry 
out investigations. This will take place within school hours so the children will arrive as normal 
at Whitehill.  
 
The children are required to wear a school t-shirt and jumper; we suggest they wear shorts 
with long trousers over the top (tracksuit/joggers) – this is not uniform. They should wear 
appropriate clothes for outdoor activity and weather conditions including sensible footwear for 
walking. An additional pair of closed shoes (water shoes) will be needed for those children 
who wish to go in the river to carry out measurements and collect samples. A small towel will 
be needed too. 
  
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and water bottle in a rucksack that they can 
carry for the day.  
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Year 6 Team 
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